
First Monday Toy Auction
September 3rd 2018

Highlights include:

Large collection of aircraft including 
kits, kit-built models, diecast models, 
and aviation books

Selection of Australian O-gauge 
locomotives & rolling stock

More O-gauge from Hornby, ACE, 
Bassett-Lowke, Bing and many other 
brands

HO/OO-gauge from Hornby, Tri-ang, 
Lima and others

Railway books and videos

More construction sets from Meccano 
and others

Hobbyist tools and materials

Great selection of diecast cars from 
Dinky, Corgi and Matchbox

Lots of other diecast, including military 
vehicles

Tinplate toys

Featured item: Lot 73
Australian Robilt O-gauge bogie Tank Wagon "Supershell"

This month we have another good mix of trains, planes, automobiles and other toys. We've 
recently received several consignments of model planes, so you'll see lots of planes in 
this auction, in many different sizes, including military and passenger models from all 
around the world. And there's more to come (see below).

We also have plenty of trains in HO, OO and O, with some rare Australian O-gauge
including one of the much sought-after Hallmen coaches. And there is a good selection of 
diecast cars including some very nice Corgi and Dinky models, and quite a few military 
vehicles. You'll also see more Meccano sets, tin toys, books, DVDs, and various other 
toys and collectables.

The auction starts at 6:00pm next Monday, September 3rd, at our Auction Rooms
in Lawson. All are welcome to attend. There is plenty of parking and refreshments are 
available. If you can't join us in person, you can bid live online at invaluable.com, or send 
us absentee bids before the auction.

The lots can be viewed at the Auction Rooms next Saturday from 10:00am to 4:00pm, and 
on the auction day from 3:00pm.

If you have any questions, please call us on (02) 4787 7974 or send us an email.
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THIS MONTH'S NEWS FROM TPA

The planes keep flying in

We've had so many planes landing in our warehouse lately and we've included as many as 
we could in the September First Monday Toy Auction, but that's just the start! We're going 
to hold a special Model Aircraft Auction later in the month for all you aviation enthusiasts. 
This will be a "quiet" auction on Monday 24th September, and we expect it to be a big 
one. We have hundreds of model planes which we've received from private collections, 
and there's hardly a duplicate amongst them, so if you're looking for something particular, 
you have a good chance of finding it in our Model Aircraft Auction. We'll be in touch again 
soon with all the details. In the meantime, don't forget to check out our ongoing Rolling 
Plane Auction, which always offers some great bargains.

Communicating well

After the initial hiccups with our new NBN internet and telephones, things seem to have 
settled down and everything is operating properly, so if you call us on our main number 
(02) 4787 7974 you should now reach us. We're very sympathetic with those who continue 
to have NBN problems, but at TPA the communications are working well, at least for now. 
We'll keep our fingers crossed.

October auction

As usual, the first Monday in October is a public holiday in New South Wales and the 
October long weekend sees the annual Model Railway Exhibition in Liverpool. So to 
avoid clashes we always hold our First Monday Toy Auction in October one week later, 
this year on Monday 8th October. So please don't come on Monday 1st because we 
won't be here, we'll be playing trains.

Speaking of trains...

As we may have mentioned a few times, the Great Train Weekend in Mount Victoria last 
May was a huge success, and the Committee have already started planning for next year's 
Great Train Weekend. To help raise funds, they will be holding a Trivia Night on 
Friday 21st September from 7:00pm at the Victoria & Albert Guesthouse in Mount 
Victoria. As well as trivia there will be special prizes, raffles and a silent auction – and the 
bar will be open. It sounds like a fun night and it's definitely a worthy cause, so gather your 
brains trust together and contact Margaret Gough on 0414 980 398 before 17th September 
to book your trivia table.

There are always plenty of good reasons to visit the Blue Mountains, including Mount 
Victoria and Blackheath. Next time you visit, please drop in and see us at our Blackheath 
shop. We're always open on Saturdays and usually on Tuesdays and Thursdays. if you're 
looking for something special, we're also happy to open by appointment at other times, so 
please give us a call on (02) 4787 7974.

From the team at 
Trains, Planes & Automobiles.
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